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From: ministerial.liaison@liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au
Sent: Wednesday, 10 October 2018 2:31 PM
To: Portfolio Committee 6
Cc:
Subject: RE: The music and arts economy - Questions on notice - Liquor & Gaming NSW
Attachments: Supplementary questions - Liquor and Gaming - 5 October 2018.pdf; QoN 14 

September Hearing_Inquiry into the music and arts economy in NSW.DOCX

Hi Kate 
  
We have answered this question ‐ ‘What is the definition of live music’? ‐ in our previous response to supplementary 
questions which we submitted on Monday. See Q9 in the attached.  
  
Please let me know if we need to do anything further in regard to this.  
 
Thanks 

  
A/Senior Project Officer  

Liquor & Gaming NSW | Organisational Governance 
NSW Department of Industry 
Level 16 | 323 Castlereagh Street | Haymarket NSW 2000 
GPO Box 7060 | Sydney NSW 2001 

 
W: www.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au 
  
  

From: Portfolio Committee 6 [mailto:PortfolioCommittee6@parliament.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Friday, 5 October 2018 10:23 AM 
To: Rhonda Blackett (rhonda.blackett@industry.nsw.gov.au) 
Cc: 'ministerial.liaison@liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au'; 'eloise.nigro@liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au' 
Subject: The music and arts economy - Questions on notice - Liquor & Gaming NSW 
Good morning  

Questions on notice - Answers required by 19 October 2018 

As you are aware, Portfolio Committee No. 6 – Planning and Environment is conducting an for the inquiry into 
the music and arts economy in NSW.  

As part of the inquiry, the committee requests your response to the questions on notice attached.  

To ensure the committee’s report incorporates correct information, could you please return your answers to 
questions on notice by Wednesday 19 October 2018. 

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat on 9230 
3368. Further information about the inquiry can be found at the committee’s website. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Kate 
  
Kate Mihaljek 
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Principal Council Officer |Upper House Committees|Legislative Council  
Parliament of New South Wales                           

Parliament House, Macquarie Street Sydney NSW, 2000 Australia 
  
Please note I do not work on Friday if your matter is urgent please contact my colleague Shaza 
Barbar on 9230 3067. 

Follow us:    Like us:    
   www.parliament.nsw.gov.au  

  
This email is solely for the named addressee and may be confidential. You should only read, disclose, transmit, 
copy, distribute, act in reliance on or commercialise the contents if you are authorised to do so. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this email, please notify the sender by email immediately and then destroy any copy of this 
message. Except where otherwise specifically stated, views expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual 
sender. The New South Wales Parliament does not guarantee that this communication is free of errors, virus, 
interception or interference. 
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